
 

 

 

 

Chelveston Road School is part of Be琀琀er Together Learning Trust, a charitable company limited by guarantee and registered in England and 
Wales with Company number 08722556. The registered o昀케ce is at Friars Close, Wellingborough, Northamptonshire NN8 2LA 

 

Chelveston Road 

Rushden 

Northamptonshire 

NN10 8HN 

Tel: 01933 834490 

www.chelvestonroadschool.org 

Head of School: Mr M Adams 

16th October 2023 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents / Carers, 

We are excited to announce that we have booked a Christmas trip to the pantomime for all Year 7 
pupils to see the produc琀椀on of Cinderella.  The trip is due to take place on Thursday 7th December at 
the Castle Theatre in Wellingborough.  

The pupils will leave Chelveston Road School by coach at 9:15am, ready for the 10:00am theatre 
performance.  The show will last approximately 2.5 hours with a short interval in the middle.  Once 
the show is 昀椀nished, the pupils will travel back to school and will be back in 琀椀me for lunch at their 
normal 琀椀me.  

The pupils will wear their normal school uniform to the show.  A snack will be provided by the school 
for the students to eat during the interval.  Please make sure your child has a water bo琀琀le in school 
to take with them.  

The cost of the trip will be £13.00 per student.  This is a voluntary contribu琀椀on, and no child will be 
excluded from the trip if the family are unable to pay.  However, if the school is unable to raise 
enough funds for the visit, then it may be cancelled.  To give consent for your child to a琀琀end the visit 
and to make a voluntary payment, please log on to your ParentPay account.  The deadline to give 
consent and to make your payment is 30th November 2023.  

The theatre provides a fully inclusive musical experience and cater for all needs.  However, if you 
have concerns about your child’s ability to manage this learning experience, please contact your 
child’s class teacher in the 昀椀rst instance to share this.   

If you have any ques琀椀ons or concerns, please don’t hesitate to contact the school o昀케ce. 

 

Yours faithfully, 

Mrs Casswell 

Deputy Headteacher 


